INSIDE THE RIM Water Bill Due
December 31st

DECEMBER, 2013 & JANUARY, 2014

## Newsletter Website Links

The online newsletter contains links to articles on the WRA website. Registration is required to access private articles (like security reports) that are for WRA members only.

Printed copies of the articles are available from the WRA office. Send website/newsletter comments to <u>Communications@WildRim.org</u>.

## New Security Reports Available

Suzanne Glazier, our new WRA Administrative Assistant, has been hard at work catching up on our Security Reports. The Security Reports for July, August, September, and October, are now available on the website.

## Park Committee Change

Ellen Smith has stepped down as Park Committee chair. The Board of Trustees would like to thank her for her countless hours and efforts to maintain the park and other common areas of Wilderness Rim. Brian Mogridge and Joyce Jansen have agreed to assume the role of Park Committee co-chairs.

# Bloggers Needed

Wilderness Rim Association's Communications Committee ("ComCom") needs bloggers, photographers, and web developers to make the new website and future newsletters better and better. Please see the website for more details, then send an email to <u>Communications@WildRim.org</u> and say, "I want to help!".

### WILDERNESS RIM ASSOCIATION

**WEBSITE** http://WildernessRim.org

### **OFFICE**

10:00 am-2:00 pm Tuesday — Wednesday — Thursday

PHONE: 425-888-0087 FAX: 425-888-2136

E-MAIL: OFFICE@WILDRIM.ORG

P.O. Box 315 North Bend, WA 98045

### WATER SERVICE

Low water pressure? Broken water main? Billing questions?

SALLAL WATER ASSOCIATION (425) 888-3650



Page 2 Inside the Rim

## \$2M Buried in Wilderness Rim

There is a \$2 million dollar treasure right under your feet: your water system. If you own a lot with a water connection, you are a Wilderness Rim Association Water System member. That means you own and insure our water system. Help the Water Utilities Committee safeguard our water supply. Send an email to <a href="Water@WildRim.org">Water@WildRim.org</a> and say, "I want to help!"

## WRA Calendar

The Wilderness Rim Association Calendar is now available online. The Calendar page can be accessed from the home page (via the Calendar menu item), or directly at <a href="https://wildernessrim.org/calendar/">https://wildernessrim.org/calendar/</a>.

# Free Refrigerators from PSE

If you have an old, inefficient refrigerator, Puget Sound Energy wants to give you a new one. Additional details are on the website.

## Spigot Insulators

Freezing temperatures will be here soon. A simple, inexpensive spigot insulator (available at any hardware store) can protect your water pipes from freezing, preventing a huge leak (and a huge water bill), water damage to your home, and expensive plumbing repairs.



There are many new features on our WRA website. These changes are the result of countless hours volunteered by John Greer. The Communications Committee and the Board of Trustees wish to express a deep debt of gratitude to John for his generosity and commitment to this project over the last year.

# Water Bill Due December 31st

## Meetings

See our website <u>calendar</u> for updated times and locations.

### **BOARD OF TRUSTEES**

December 11th, 7:30 pm January 8th, 7:30 pm

### **COMMITTEES**

#### **Architectural Review**

December 4th, 7:30 pm January 15th, 7:30 pm

### **Budget** and Finance

December 18th, 7:30 pm January 25th, 2:00 pm

### Communications

December 15th, 9:30 am
January 19th, 9:30 am

### Park

December 4th, 6:30 pm January 2nd, 6:30 pm

### Neighborhood Safety

December 4th, 7:30 pm January 2nd, 7:30 pm

### **Water Utilities**

December 3rd, 7:30 pm January 1st, 7:30 pm